
 

Northern Ireland Teaching Council submission to the Workforce Review  
 
Received 24 October 2013  

 
Hi Sharon 
 
I have attached a copy of the NITC submission to the Workforce Review work-stream. There may not 
be a huge amount of evidence gathered by NITC at this point in terms of questionnaires but we can 
certainly supply them at some stage. 
 
 
Regards 
Avril 
- 
 


